
 
GOLF COMMISSION 
REGULAR MEETING 
JUNE 9, 2010 
 
The Golf Commission held their Regular Meeting on Wednesday, June 9, 2010 at The Orchards Golf Course, 
clubhouse.  Chairman Austin called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. 
 
I.  Roll Call 
 
Commission Members Present    Also Present 

       
R. Austin          
G. Amato        
R. Peruzzi        
D. Worroll 
M. Blake 
W. Healey      
 
Excused:  R. Weir 
 
II. Consideration of Minutes of May 12, 2010 
 
Commissioners Amato and Peruzzi made and seconded a motion to approve the minutes of the Regular Meeting 
held May 12, 2010 as presented.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
III. Chairman’s Report 
 
Chairman Austin reported he had $3,117 in the maintenance account with approximately $1, 580 in outstanding 
invoices to be paid.  Balance will go into Mayor’s account.   Discussion on the fence will be paid in the 2011 
budget year.  Commissioner Amato discussed the flowers, the compliments and the payments.  Also discussion 
took place regarding paying CPR, flag poll, and communications cost.  Two bills needing payment will be 
$2,000 for on course construction, and $6,000.00 for the fence.   
 
IV. Unfinished Business  
 
None 
 

V. New Business 
 
Commission Amato stated that Cart rentals are up to 48 as of June 9, 2010.  The rentals are going up.  
Discussion regarding the addition of Carts in the future took place.  Also, from the commissioners view point 
there has been no wear and tear on the course.  Both Commissions Healy as well as Peruzzi stated that some 
seniors were not aware of the Cart.  Commissioner Healy discussed the cost to rent the cart goes into the cart 
fund in order to pay for any issues that may come up. Commissioner Worroll stated that a payment of $39,000 
went into the open space fund.  Other discussion regarding costs and accounts took place.   
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Commissioner Healey will have the Air Conditioner checked.   
 

Report on Rounds: 
 
Correction regarding the rounds was submitted.  The following is the correct information for the month of May 
2010.  
 
May   2010   2010   Difference 
MTD  4,540  4,321          219 
YTD  9,070  8,284         786 
 
The next meeting of the Golf Commission will be July 14, 2010 at The Orchards clubhouse at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Being no further business, Commissioners Amato and Peruzzi made and seconded a motion to adjourn at 5.40 
p.m.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
       
       Judith R. Toohey 
       Recording Secretary 
 
 
 
 
(Note:  Minutes are in draft form until approved by the Commission) 
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